
 

 

 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 

Meeting Minutes – February 13, 2017 

Attendance 

Commission Members:  Connie Ace - Chair, Stuart Cohen, Harry Lukens, Shu-I Tu 

Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Fred Gaines - Liaison 
                Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth - President, Kathy Newcomb,  

Donna Sempowski, Ken Samen 
Call to Meeting at 7:02 PM by Commission Chair 

Meeting Minutes 

 Chair and all attendees warmly welcomed Mr. Fred Gaines as newly appointed BoS Liaison. 

 Attending Commission members approved quorum meeting notes of January 9, 2017.  

 General Business and Action Items 

o As WHC representative, Harry Lukens attended Feb. 8 meeting of Township Open Space 

Committee (OSC).  Harry distributed OSC meeting minutes and indicated items of interests 

to WHC.   

o  Chair mentioned that there was no further response on WHC comments relating to the 

development plans of Historic property at 2436 Street Road.   

o To update Warrington Historic Sites file, Chair circulated a copy of existing list.  Meeting 

attendees signed up sites of their choices for taking photos that would be completed before 

next WHC meeting.   

 New Business 

o Chair led the discussion on development plans that were submitted to Township for 

Geerling property and 2834 Bristol Road.  All attending WHC members agreed to express to 

BoS the desirability of preserving identified historical significances. 

o The development plan for 1800 Street Road has no obvious Historical impacts. 

o Mail.  WHC received updated information from Mercer Museum and Crabtree Publishing. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. 

                                                               Next Meeting March 13, 2017, 7:00pm 

Shu-I Tu 

Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


